

Mr Gerard Mitchell 20 Ennerdale Avenue Dewsbury WF12 7NH

2nd October 2017

Dear Gerard

Thank you so much for fundraising for Cancer Research UK and your recent donations of £4,207.05 raised by those taking part in the Chatsworth Challenge Walk 2017.

Cancer Research UK pioneers life-saving research to bring forward the day when all cancers are cured. We don't receive government funding for our research, so every step we make towards beating cancer relies on every pound donated. That's why your help is so important.

Right now, in Yorkshire, over 200 staff at the Cancer Research UK Leeds Centre are working on a variety of groundbreaking research projects such as identifying the genes responsible for malignant melanoma and the role sunburn plays in this. Research at the Leeds centre is also investigating ways to stimulate a patient's immune system so that it recognises and specifically targets cancer cells. This group of scientists are also finding ways of potentially using viruses to fight cancer cells.

Thanks to you we are making progress. In the last 40 years cancer survival rates have doubled — today half of those with cancer will survive. Our vision is bold, we want to accelerate progress and see three-quarters of people surviving the disease within the next 20 years.

Thank you again for organising such a wonderful event and to all those who took part and raised money. With your continued support we will beat cancer sooner.

Yours sincerely,

Lynne Desborough

Senior Local Fundraising Manager

Email: lynne.desborough@cancer.org.uk

Mobile: 078918 034 954

Macmillan Cancer Support 89 Albert Embankment London SE1 7UQ tel 020 7840 7840 fax 020 7840 7841



Mr G Mitchell Event Organiser The Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund 19 October 2017 Reference: 1392168

Dear Mr Mitchell,

Thank you so much to everyone at the Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund for holding your annual event and raising an amazing £4,207.05 for Macmillan Cancer Support. We hope you enjoyed it, and that you'll pass on our thanks to everyone who helped to make it a success.

How your money helps:

The vital funds you raised will help us support people affected by cancer and their families in many ways- such as our support line, information specialists, and Macmillan nurses. So when someone's facing a difficult time, they can feel more in control. Lindsey is someone who was supported by Macmillan. She recalls how her Macmillan nurse was there for her following her diagnosis. Lindsey says: 'The Macmillan nurse I had was just a life saver. She was so personal and really cared; it felt great to have that support and connection'.

Thank you once again for being a part of Team Macmillan.

With best wishes,

Chloe Parford Supporter Donations Team

Tel: 0300 1000 200

Email: fundraising@macmillan.org.uk

DATA PROTECTION STATEMENT: We have used your details to fulfil your request and recorded them on our database so that we can provide you with the best possible support every time you contact us.

We promise to always keep your details safe and we will never sell or swap your details. If you wish to update or remove your details, please let us know anytime by emailing contact@macmillan.org.uk or calling 0300 1000 200.

Please see our privacy policy for more information at www.macmillan.org.uk



Mr Gerard Mitchell 20 Ennerdale Avenue Dewsbury WF12 7NH

4th October 2017

Marie Curie Bradford Hospice Maudsley Street Bradford BD3 9LE

Telephone: 01274 386190 mariecurie.org.uk

Dear Gerard,

I wanted to personally write to say a huge thank you for your hugely generous donation of £4,207.05 to Marie Curie and for the incredible support that you have once again given us this year as part of The Dave Owens and Frank Goodall 2017 Chatsworth Challenge.

It was absolutely wonderful to meet you earlier in the week, to be presented with the cheque and to have chance to thank you in person for all your efforts. It is such a wonderful amount of money to have raised for Marie Curie and the other nominated charities.

We are extremely grateful for your ongoing support for Marie Curie and please pass on our huge thanks too to everyone who has been involved in the organisation of the event, those who participated in the challenge this year, the companies who supported through sponsorship and anyone else who assisted in any other way to contribute to such a truly magnificent total and massively successful event. In particular, please do pass on our thanks to Janine Firmin for arranging the £550 of match funding from HSBC to come to Marie Curie.

As you know, here at Marie Curie we work hard to provide the best possible care for people living with any terminal illness, and their families. Our Marie Curie Nurses enable those living with a terminal illness to be cared for in their own home, providing free one-to-one nursing care and support overnight in a person's home, usually for eight or nine hours. We also provide a confidential Support Line and comprehensive information and support for everyone affected by terminal illness, fund vital research into better ways of caring for people living with a terminal illness and their families, and campaign on your behalf to improve the care that everyone receives at the end of their life.

This donation is going to help us to continue to provide this specialist care and support to many people in the future. It is hard to put into words how much we appreciate such a fantastic level of fundraising but from everyone here at Marie Curie please accept our heartfelt thanks for your ongoing support; it means a great deal to us and I hope you know how much we value and appreciate all you continue to do for us.

From us all here we wish you the very best of luck with the plans for the 2018 event; I look forward to being in touch early next year, but please don't hesitate to contact me at any point in the meantime.

Yours sincerely, and with much gratitude,

Liz Howlett

Falor Butt

Fundraising Manager - Yorkshire

Tel: 07787574837

Email: liz.howlett@mariecurie.org.uk



9th October 2017

Mr G Mitchell 20 Ennerdale Avenue Dewsbury West Yorkshire WF12 7NH

Dear Mr Mitchell

The Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund

We are writing to express our sincere thanks for yet another donation we have received from you and your Team. We were so pleased to have received a massive £1402.36, thank you so very much!

Your donation will help towards

- Spreading the support we offer to everyone around the country, young and old who suffer from the problems of reflux before it is too late!
- Providing patient and carer booklets, information and the OPA buddy service via our helpline.

Once again thank you so much for your kind donations for all of these years.

Very best wishes, from us all at

THE OPA